
 

 

Memo 
To: Elizabeth Lofts Owners and Residents 

From:   Tom La Voie, CMCA, CAMP, PCAM Community Manager 

Date: May 9, 2018 

Re:      Trash/Recycling Update & Car Break-In Notice       Our Ref: CMI24/ELIZ176 

Elizabeth residents- 

 As you may already know, there has been some issues regarding the services 
with trash and recycling. This is a city-wide concern with many Associations 
being affected and although Republic Services made several attempts to 
improve, there has been no action. The Board and CMI are currently working 
together to find a new waste company to resolve these issues. 

On another note regarding safety and security, it was reported on Tuesday, 
May 8, 2018 at 6:58PM that a truck was broken into while parked in the Everett 
loading zone. The suspect was seen biking up and down the alleyway, scoping 
out the area.  

If any suspicious activity is seen by a resident, it is encouraged to contact PPS 
or emergency services is necessary. 

Please continue to be vigilant when entering and exiting the building, including 
parking garages.  

If you should have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact 
our office at 503-233-0300.  

 
 


